
 

 
 

PRODUCT BULLETIN 
 

ISSUE/DATE: March 26, 2008 BULLETIN NUMBER: AQ032608 

SUBJECT: Lamp Socket Lead PRODUCT LINE: Aquafine 

TOPIC:   SINGLE ENDED LAMP SOCKET LEAD REVISION CHANGE 
 
 
OVERVIEW / DESCRIPTION 
 
Aquafine Corporation has qualified new 
single ended lamp socket lead. This lamp 
socket lead replaces the discontinued old 
style lamp socket lead.  
 
DETAILS 
 
The new lamp socket will be offered on all 
new equipment orders and can be 
purchased for retrofit onto legacy 
equipment. 
 
Please note that this lamp socket lead 
is a direct replacement for the 17816-8 
lamp socket lead.  
 
Aquafine will continue to support legacy 
equipment configured with PN 17816-8 
lamp socket leads offering PN 18763-8 as a 
direct replacement. Contact your Sales or 
Customer Service Representative for more 
information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REVISION CHANGE 
 
Was: P/N 17816-8 
Is: P/N 18763-8 
 
WARRANTY 
 
Standard 12 Month Aquafine Warranty 
applies. 
 
 
ASSISTANCE 
 
If you require technical assistance or have 
any comments, please contact your 
Authorized Distributor or Customer Care 
Representative at Aquafine. 
 

 
 
800-423-3015 Telephone
661-257-2489 FAX
 
www.aquafineuv.com 
 

 
 

 


